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Thank you, Mr. President.

We welcome the distinguished delegation of Botswana and thank them for their national report and presentation.

Italy welcomes Botswana’s commitment to the Universal Periodic Review. We welcome in particular, since the second cycle, the passage by the Parliament of the Rome Statute of the International Criminal Court Act, the implementation of further poverty eradication initiatives, the streamlining of human rights education in the school curriculum and the endorsement of the “Safe Schools Declaration”.
Italy recommends Botswana to:
· promote a national debate on the death penalty, with a view to establish a moratorium on executions;

· enhance efforts to conform to the international standards concerning human rights, also by continuing the ratification process of the main international instruments;

· take measures to prevent and combat all forms of discrimination, especially against women, persons with disabilities and other vulnerable groups.
Italy wishes Botswana a successful UPR.
Thank you.

